
 

 

DEACONS ON CALL (24 hrs. a day) 

Kenny Ingram 256-689-9499 

Craig Parris 256-282-9707 

 

Jan. 2, 2022 

 

JOE WINGARD 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Whether you are new or have been coming for a while, we want to 

help you Get Connected! From pre-school to senior adults, we have 

something for everybody – look inside for a listing of all the Sunday 

School classes and Bible Fellowship Groups at Piedmont First Baptist. 

“Pass this bulletin on to someone you would like to share with and  

Invite them to come and visit so they can see what we have to offer.” 

 

 
SERMON 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

WORSHIP & PRAISE IN SONG 

Kevin Ward, Minister of Students 

Jan 2, 2022 



  

 
SUNDAY,  Jan. 2nd 

Sunday School 9A 

Morning Worship 10:15A 

Youth Breakfast F.H. 9A 

 

MONDAY, Jan. 3rd. 

Church Office Closed-New Year 

 

WEDNESDAY, Jan. 5th 

Preschool & Children’s Com Mtg. 

5 p.m. Children’s Church Rm. 

Personnel Comm. Mtg. 6:30 p.m. 

 Faith Class 

Bible Study 6P FH 

Mission Friends & Missions  

 Journey Kids 6P 

Youth, 3rd floor 6P 

Celebration Choir  7P 

SUNDAY, Jan. 9th 

Deacon Mtg. 7:30 A F.H. 

Sunday School 9A   

Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 

 

      

                     

Dec. 28th    Dec. 31st 

Natalie Yakely    Kenny Ingram    

Dec. 29th    Jan. 1st 

Billy Tolbert    Ted Acker 

Graham Morrow    Jan. 2nd 

Dec. 30th    Linda Ingram 

Kris Posey    Raegan Harvey 

Victoria Gallagher 

Week of Dec. 19, 2021  

Attendance  

Sunday School                    124 

On Campus                         107 

Estimated Online 38 

Wednesday Eve. 12/22 Caroling    

40 

  

  

  

S.S. Door Greeters @ 9:00A 
Jan. 2nd Sparks Harper 
  David Martin 
Jan. 9th  Larry Moss 
  Jerry Rhodes 
Door Greeters @ 10:15A 
Jan. 2nd Doug Rosser 
  Ted Acker 
Jan. 9th  Randy Smith 
  Phillip Kirk 

Preschool & Children’s Committee 

Meeting, Wednesday, Jan. 5th, 2022 

@ 5:00 p.m. Meet in the Children’s 

Church Room, 205C 

Goal $5000 

Personnel Committee Meeting Wed., Janu-
ary 5th @ 6:30 p.m. in the Faith Sunday 
School Class. 

Dear Piedmont 1st Baptist Church Family  We 
are so thankful for your love, prayers, and 
support of us during this time of loss. As a 
family, we are so grateful to physically feel 
Jesus during this time through you!    Justin 
Amberson & Family 

LOCK UP COMMITTEE! 
Please have those who are locking up the 

Church after services double check the doors 
in the Preschool and Main  doors in back.  

Both were left unlocked  with the bar pushed 
in. Our staff and our Preschool children  
appreciate it very much. Thank you!! 

TEAM LIFE OUTREACH 
Will resume meeting on Jan. 23rd @ 4P. 
If you were a part of this ministry, please 

mark this on your calendar. Thanks 

     
                

     

     

     

   

      

     

     

  

          

    

Bible Fellowship Groups 

CLASS TEACHER ROOM 

Co-Ed 
Tyler & Whitney 

Grimes 
204 

Co-Ed 
Pam Jones 

Dennis Ragsdale 
201 

Co-Ed Randy Houck 217A 

Co-Ed Gene Smith 217B 

Ladies Margaret Jones 136 

Ladies Martha Garner 120 

Men Phillip Kirk 219 

Men George Newman 224 

Co-Ed Art Ingram Choir Suite 

Co-Ed Steve Smith 207C 

Ladies Cynthia Baker 121 

Men Terry Gallagher 131 

Ladies Jean Mohon Rose Room 

Co-Ed Albert Coble 125 

Sunday School Classes 

CLASS ROOM 

Bed Babies 101C 

Toddlers 109C 

Pre-K 104C 

Kindergarten 108C 

1st - 3rd Grade 204C 

4th - 5th Grade 209C 

6th - 8th Girls 206 

6th - 8th Boys 202 

9th - 12th Grade Girls 3rd Floor 

9th - 12th Grade Boys 3rd Floor 

CHRISTIAN COMEDIAN 
Sunday 

Feb. 6th @ 6:00 p.m. 
PFBC 

More info coming soon! 
 

AL FIKE!! 
 

www.alfike.com 

Dear Church Family, Love of God and 
Church family has taken on a new depth 
of meaning since December 29, 2020. It 
is with deepest gratitude that I write these 
words. I have been reading and re-reading 
your cards, letters and emails. It’s as 
though they are new each day. The prayer 
letters with so many names still bring 
tears of love and gratitude for each of 
you, my brothers and sisters. I wonder if 
we can ever realize the impact of our  
corporate prayer. I know I hear many 
comments of what they have done to 
reach hearts and minds. Thank you each 
beloved child of God, You are my  
family…”For love is of God.” Next week 
on Dec. 29, 2021, it is a year since my 
accident. I am walking and gaining 
strength each day! You are in my 
thoughts and prayers! Sincerely, 
             Iris Poppell 
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